September 7, 2016
Dear Parents,
In a few weeks, we will be starting our recorder unit.  Fifth graders who were here at Murdock last year may have already purchased a recorder, but if your student no longer has a recorder or would like to purchase one, now is the time.  If your student needs to buy a recorder, please send the bottom portion of this letter and $4 with your child by September 16th.  I will order recorders on that day.  If your student does not turn in any money to me, I am going to assume that he or she does not need one.  All students in music will be participating in the recorder unit.  If this is a financial hardship for your family, please just let me know and I will make other arrangements for your child.  
If your student already has a recorder, please have him or her start bringing it to school the week of October 10-14th, (the week after our break.)
Thank you!!
Amy Street

astreet@willowsunified.org
934-6640 ext. 1508
mallardmusic.weebly.com


· Yes, my student needs to order ___ recorder(s) and the money is enclosed.

Name of student:  ________________________________  Room #___________________
Parent signature:  ____________________________________________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]DUE:  September 16, 2016


